
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/19/2021 4:33:10 PM

First name: Brian

Last name: Swanson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service Official:                                                            4\19\2021

I am writing to comment on the proposed project to treat much or all of the Fishlake National Forest. While

reducing fuel loads on the forest is an admirable goal, the vague nature of the proposal requires more in depth

study. What pre-treatments are to be used and specific fire treatment areas should be spelled out before

implementation. The public should have an opportunity to comment, as opposed to leaving the decisions up to

forest personnel. The use of a simple "Environmental Assessment" to make a decision on nearly a million acres

is not sufficient. A full Environmental Impact Statement should apply and as the process moves forward, specific

areas and treatments should be publicized for comment. 

 


